# May 2022

# NEWSLETTER

#### **ALERTS**

#### NATIONAL TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK

May 2<sup>nd</sup> – 5<sup>th</sup> is Teacher Appreciation Week. Here are your parent reps' suggestions for what your child can bring to his/her teachers to show appreciation for all that they do:

Monday: homemade card Tuesday: flowers or plant

Wednesday: sweet treat or snack

Thursday: small gift card or token of appreciation

#### **2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR**

If you are registered for the 2022-2023 preschool year, your first tuition payment was due on May 1<sup>st</sup>. This payment is for September and is non-refundable and non-transferrable. A \$25 late fee will be charged to your account if this payment is not paid by May 5<sup>th</sup>.

### **SPECIAL EVENTS**

#### SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR HAS BEEN EXTENDED

Our Spring Scholastic Book Fair will be held in the Church Dining Hall starting Monday, May 2<sup>nd</sup>, and will run through Monday, May 9<sup>th</sup>. This is a fundraiser for our preschool so we hope that you will either shop the Book Fair on-line or visit it in person.

#### 2'S AND 3'S END-OF-YEAR PROGRAMS

The children and teachers have been working hard on putting a special program together and you will not want to miss it! More information will be coming soon from your child's teacher.

#### PRE-K GRADUATION CEREMONY

The children have worked hard all year to get ready to move onto kindergarten. Their graduation ceremony will be a semi-formal event to celebrate their achievements with family and friends, their completion of their preschool years, and moving onto more adventures in kindergarten. We hope that you will join us!

#### THANK YOU!

THANK YOU to our AWESOME Parent Reps, Christina deKam and Jackie Triece, and their family, Nicole Stillman, and Maria Menconi, for their giving hearts, support, and everything that they have done for our preschool and staff this year! They are the BEST!

THANK YOU to our preschool families for the generous and thoughtful gifts and support that you have given to our staff all year long!

THANK YOU to Praveen and Lakshmi Jammula for providing a wonderful luncheon for our staff from their restaurant, Persis Biryani Indian Grill! The food was delicious, and we highly recommend it!

THANK YOU to everyone who came and supported our Spirit Night! It was a tremendous success and a lot of fun! We raised \$180 for our preschool. WOOHOO! Our sales were \$1200. Ms. Kori & Ms. Teju's 2-year-old class won a pizza party for having the most students attend. We look forward to doing it again next year.

#### **REMINDERS...**

#### PRE-K LEMONADE STAND

On Thursday, May 12th, send 50 cents in a baggie in your child's communication folder so they can purchase a cup of lemonade at the end of their recess time. All proceeds will benefit the Colin Courageous Foundation, which was formed by a former MCPCP's student's family for their son. It is a non-profit organization raising money to fund

research for the Children's Tumor Foundation. Find more information at ctf.org.

#### MCPCP'S SUMMER CAMPS

Registration for our Summer Camps is still OPEN but will close on May 16th. Log into your Brightwheel account to register your child before it is too late!



## **KEY DATES**

May 1st: Tuition payment #1 for 2022-2023 school year is due.

May 2<sup>nd</sup> – 5<sup>th</sup>: Teacher Appreciation Week.

May 2<sup>nd</sup> – 9<sup>th</sup>: Scholastic Book Fair.

May 5<sup>th</sup>: Last day to pay tuition without a late fee.

May 8th: Happy Mother's Day!

May 12th: Pre-K Lemonade Standsend in 50 cents.

May 16<sup>th</sup>: Last day to register for Summer Camps.

May 17th: Pre-K students sing for Church Lunch Bunch.

May 19th: Pre-K Carnival.

May 25<sup>th</sup>: 3's End-of-Year Program @ 11:30 a.m.

May 26<sup>th</sup>: 2's End-of-Year Program @ 11 a.m.

May 26<sup>th</sup>: Early Dismissal at 12:30p.m. for 2's & 3's classes.

May 26<sup>th</sup>: Pre-K Graduation & Reception @1:30 p.m.

#### **FUTURE DATES**

June 6<sup>th</sup> – 9<sup>th</sup>: Wacky Water Week Summer Camp.

June 7<sup>th</sup>: Local Fisheries, Bugs, and Plants with Dr. Brett

June 13<sup>th</sup> – 16<sup>th</sup>: Adventure Awaits Summer Camp.

June 19th: Happy Father's Day!

June 20<sup>th</sup> – 23<sup>rd</sup>: Little Explorers Summer Camp.

July 4th: Happy Independence Day!

September 1st: Open House for 2022-2023 school year.

September 6<sup>th</sup>: 1<sup>st</sup> Day of School.

"Commit to the Lord whatever you do, and your plans will succeed."

Proverbs 16:3